
From: Janine Griffis  

Sent: 22 March 2022 15:30 

To:  

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/0329/P 

 

 
I hope you are well. 
 
The Forum has no comments on this application but we did 

query the provision of outdoor space.  Presumably the 
development will have some but it is not shown on this 
application or where the service parking space will be.    Is this 
pertinent to this application? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Janine Griffis 
Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
 

 
 

 


